
 

Urgent items due to be 
considered by Council Cabinet 

 

Every month, the Council publishes a Forward Plan to indicate the key decisions that the 
Council Cabinet is likely to take in the months ahead. 
 
The following decision need to be taken urgently in order that they can be implemented 
as quickly as possible.  For this reason Council Cabinet is likely to consider it at a meeting 
on 14 September 2022.  It was not included on the Forward Plan.   
 
The item is detailed below 
 
Item Reason for non-inclusion on the Forward Plan 

D2N2 Joint Contracting Arrangement – 
D2N2 Supported Accommodation 
Framework for 16 /17 years old (Housing 
Framework) - Amendment  

This item was originally considered at Council Cabinet in 
September 2021 but it has recently emerged that the other 3 
Local Authorities wish to have a 10 year contract rather than 
a 4 year contract.  The contract is due to be awarded 
imminently and therefore needs to be considered at the 
September 2022 meeting of Council Cabinet.  It was not 
included in the Forward Plan because it was not known that a 
decision was needed at the point when the Forward Plan was 
published.  
 

 


